

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR Scott Wehrli

May 24, 2023

Mr. Kevin Warren President and CEO Chicago Bears Football Club 1920 Football Dr. Lake Forest, IL 60045

Dear Mr. Warren:

Congratulations on your new position as President and CEO of one of the region's most iconic businesses and beloved sports franchises. As a lifelong Bears fan, I respect that the team has decided that developing and operating its own stadium is essential for on-field success and pursuing championships.

On behalf of the City of Naperville, I would like to formally introduce our community to your organization as you consider or reassess your planned relocation. The city would welcome the opportunity to review your business needs and our available properties.

Through prudent planning, Naperville is accessible via our region's major interstates and Metra. We have several available or to-be-available sites that may fit the characteristics you are looking for in your future home.

Like you, I am new to my role. I pledged to pursue responsible economic development to support Naperville's thriving economy. Being the home of the Chicago Bears would unlock tremendous economic benefits for our community.

While I am new to being mayor, I have been on the Board of Directors of the Naperville Development Partnership, the city's economic development partner, in my private-sector capacity as a business owner and community banker. This group has a track record of working with businesses to make investments in Naperville the right decision for their organization and our community.

If you or your team would like to discuss your needs, please contact me at the information below. For any business looking to invest and create jobs, I provide concierge service and ensure you get all the necessary information to make a timely business decision.

Good luck in your new capacity, and we wish the Bears luck in the upcoming NFL season.

Sincerely,

Scott A. Wehrli

Mayor

City of Naperville 630-420-6019

wehrlis@naperville.il.us